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July 24, 2008 
 
 
 

MEMO TO: Legal and Finance Department  
   
FROM: Police Officer Ryan McCandless   
   
SUBJECT: Raffle Permission Request 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Rapid City Peace Officers Association/ Fraternal Order of Police Lodge 2 is 
requesting permission to hold a raffle for a trip to Las Vegas.  The vacation is for two 
adults to go to Las Vegas for four days and three nights during November.  The raffle 
will be held in Rapid City, prior to the vacation date and administered by the Rapid City 
Peace Officer’s Association / Fraternal Order of Police Lodge 2.  Proceeds from the raffle 
will go to the Rapid City Peace Officer’s Association / Fraternal Order of Police Lodge 2 
which makes donations to local charities throughout the year.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter: 
 
 
Ryan McCandless 
Board Member 
 


